
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 11/12/2021 9:37:03 PM

First name: Kristin

Last name: Felix

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear People,

 

I believe that wilderness areas should be left alone as much as possible so they can remain as natural as

possible.  Only  absolutely necessary intrusions and changes should be allowed, such as fire roads.  Human

intrusion and changes should be minimized in all protected areas anyway, to preserve the plants and animals

that are a large part of why they are protected.


